Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 10:34 AM

To: 'Earle Shenk'

Subject: RE: Earle Shenk contact info re: 6159 Acacia UST issue
Earle,

Thank you for responding so quickly and | am sorry that | missed that you had already claimed your site in Geotracker in
20009.
| have a link to the list for consultants from San Mateo County since Alameda County does not compile a list. Try a few
of the environmental consultants you will get varying prices.
http://www.co.sanmateo.ca.us/portal/site/health/menuitem.f44138fe5f6ec63d74452b31d17332a0/?vgnextoid=a
7ac03508b0a0210VgnVCM1000001d37230aRCRD&cpsextcurrchannel=1
The link to our files is below by signature. These are more complete than Geotracker.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Earle Shenk [mailto:shenk@pacbell.net]

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 10:22 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Earle Shenk contact info re: 6159 Acacia UST issue

Barbara - Thank you for your time explaining the "process" in closing our file and noting that, in fact, |
have already claimed the Geotracker site and am in compliance. My direct phone number is 510-220-
6407. Please feel free to pass my contact information on to the owners of 6159 Acacia. My brother, Lee,
will be assisting with the closure process; please expect to receive contact from him, from time to time for
clarification of any ACEH requirement.

I will contact Geotracker for my login/password information and search for environmental consultants who
will submit a work plan to your satisfaction by the September 22 deadline. My family and | truly
appreciate your calm demeanor and obvious desire to close this case as smoothly as possible.

Regards - Earle Shenk



